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Submission: It is vital that Gosford and Wyong councils merge. One of the biggest problems we face is our two councils do not 
work for the coast, more like protecting their own jobs. Our Central Coast Region MUST come first that is what councils job is 
to do first and foremost. Work with one regional vision.  
Just imagine what we can achieve, centralized vision for tourism, centralized vision on employment and centralized vision on 
growth with a forward thinking plan. 
 
Thank you  
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